Election of student members of the Councils of the Schools 2017
NOMINATION FORM

We nominate Judith Aviva Offenberg of  Pembroke College, who is an undergraduate student in the Faculty of  the Computer Laboratory to serve on the Council of the School of Technology.
_________________________________________________________
Name of proposer: Mohammed Daudali
Signature………………………………………………………………..
Name of seconder: Patrick Ferris
Signature………………………………………………………………..
* Those proposing and seconding the nomination must be eligible voters in the relevant election.
I consent to be nominated and, if elected, agree to serve for the 2018 calendar year.

Signature of candidate……………………………………...  Date: ………….
To be returned to: 

Ms Sam Stokes

Educational and Student Policy 
17 Mill Lane

Cambridge  CB2 1RX 


Nominations must be received not later than 4pm on Wednesday 29th November 2017
sam.stokes@admin.cam.ac.uk 
Council of School of Technology
Undergraduate Student Representative

Judith Offenberg

Hi, my name is Judith and I’m a first-year Computer Science student at Pembroke College. 
I’d like to be the undergraduate representative of the School of Technology on the Council of the Schools as I believe that effective communication between the student body and university council representatives is the key to meaningful development and useful improvement in our department. 
As student representative on the Council of the Schools I would use my experience as first year undergraduate student representative on the Staff-Student Forum in the Computer Laboratory to fulfil my role as a point of contact for any concerns undergraduates have to the best of my abilities and have thus so far learned how to effectively liaise with higher boards of decision-making and fellow first-year computer science students in equal measure.  
If elected, I aim to work closely together with the whole undergraduate student body from all constituent departments in order to accurately reflects its views, concerns and opinions on important matters which need attention in each faculty and thus improve the overall learning experience. I think this can only be done by receiving as much stimulating feedback as possible from the students and by consequently discussing arising issues or suggestions at the highest level of decision-making, which is why I find this position highly significant to affecting student life in Cambridge and will try to represent everyone’s concerns equally. 
